
KCNS, San Francisco, CA (Fac. ID No. 71586) 

Reduced Power Notification 

October 2, 2019 

 

NRJ TV San Fran License Co, LLC (NRJ), the licensee of KCNS, San Francisco, CA hereby 

notifies the Commission that as of September 22, 2019 KCNS is operating at reduced power due 

to high voltage arcing in one cavity of its transmitter. KCNS is currently operating at 50% of its 

authorized power. In the event that the station cannot resume full power operation by October 

22, 2019, NRJ will seek special temporary authority for KCNS to continue to operate at reduced 

power until full power operation can be restored. 


